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Comments: I am opposed to the Forest Service's proposal to open up any National Forest land to E-Bikes.  E-

bikes travel fast, endangering hikers and wildlife.  They also have a long range, allowing mechanical intrusion

deep into wilderness areas.  Also, no environmental studies have been performed to evaluate the impact of the

proposed action.  Finally, the Forest Service does not have the resources to monitor or enforce rules restricting

the use of E-Boles to certain areas, causing trail damage and disruption to wildlife.


